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April 6, 2023 
 
City of Hamilton 
Arts Advisory Commission 
Hamilton, ON 
 
 
Dear City of Hamilton Clerks’ Office: 
 
My name is Monika Ciolek, and I have written this letter to you as a Formal Resignation from the City 
of Hamilton Arts Advisory Commission.   
 
I believe, I have successfully served on the commission for the last two consecutive terms, and it is 
with a bittersweet sentiment that I feel it is time for me to move forward. 
 
In the eight years that I got to serve our community, I feel, I was given an opportunity only a few can 
dream of. I also got to meet and collaborate with some of the best professionals in the business of art 
and politics. It has been an experience I will never forget and will forever be grateful for as it has 
greatly contributed to my professional and personal growth and success. It has truly been one of the 
most rewarding experiences of my entire career. 
 
Thank you for this opportunity and I hope that our relationship continues to evolve as we move forward 
from here.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Monika Ciolek 


